
 
 

Contact Us 
 

Treehill Park Condos 
23800 NE Treehill Drive, Wood Village, OR 97060-1112 

treehillparkhoaboard@gmail.com 

Use the above email address for all questions, concerns, 

information, and Board Communications relating to Treehill Park 

Condominiums. 

(503) 224-1795   Kappes-Miller 

(for reporting emergency maintenance situations only) 
 

 

 

Utilities / Problem Animals: 

Electricity (Portland General Electric)        (503) 464-7777 

Natural Gas (Northwest Natural)          (800) 882-3377 

Multnomah County Animal Control        (503) 988-7387 

Condominium Fees / HOA Dues: 

All fees and dues are due by the 10th of the month. Make checks 

payable to Treehill Park HOA, and mail to Kappes-Miller at the P.O. Box 

listed on your payment coupon. If you prefer, Kappes-Miller can deduct 

your monthly HOA dues automatically from a bank account specified by 

you. Call David Berge at Kappes-Miller for further information at (503) 224-

1795. 

Information for Buyers, Sellers, and Realtors: 

Please contact treehillparkhoaboard@gmail.com for questions and 

information. 

Our meeting Agendas and Minutes, Declarations (CCR’s), ByLaws, 

Condo Rules, Policies and Resolutions, Owner/Tenant forms, along 

 with other helpful information, are available on our web site:  

www.treehillpark.org  

 

 

 

Revised 8-20-2025 

 

Recurring Events: 

Our HOA Board of Directors 

Meets Every Other Month, 

@ 6:30 PM on the last 

Wednesday. 

The Board meeting is held 

online on Zoom. A few 

days before the meeting, 

the Board sends sign-on 

information to all Treehill 

homeowners for whom we 

have valid email 

addresses. 

Our Neighborhood Watch 

Meeting is also held every 

other month, on the third 

Saturday.  

We meet in Treehill’s Rec 

Center at 1:00 PM, and the 

meeting generally runs 

about one hour. 

All Treehill homeowners are 

encouraged to attend. 

Insurance Information For                    

Treehill Park Condos 

Questions about Treehill’s 

insurance coverage or a 

copy of the policy should 

be directed to: 

treehillparkhoaboard@gmail.com 

 

http://www.treehillpark.org/

